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MEMORANDUM FOR:

For Audit

FROM: éﬁé{) M HAE(S(Phb. MPH

SUBJECT:

This memorandum is in response to your September 6, 2012, transmittal of the Office of
[nspector General (OIG) Draft Audit Report No. 2-12-204-10-105, “OSHA. Needs to Improve
Oversight over the Management Accountability Program.” OSHA appreciates the time, thought
and effort expended by the OIG in conducting the audit of the Management Accountability

3 Program (MAP). At this time OSHA has no comment.

ELLIOT P. LEWIS
Assistant [nspector General
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